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THEALE VILLAGE: PROPOSED 20MPH SPEED LIMIT
Ref: 9527
Closing date for objections: Thurs 6th June 2024  

If you wish to object to the proposals, please do so in the space below stating your grounds for objection.  This form can also be used to indicate your support or for providing comments in relation to the proposed speed limit changes.  

If you are objecting to these proposals and would like to be informed of the results of this consultation, please provide your name and contact details. If you would like to comment or support the proposals, then no personal details are required. 
NAME: 

ADDRESS: 

E-MAIL: 

Please either email this form back to Trafficandroadsafety@westberks.gov.uk or post it to:

Traffic and Road Safety Team, West Berkshire District Council, Market Street, Newbury RG14 5LD 

All responses must reach the Traffic & Road Safety Team by Thursday 6th June 2024 if they are to be considered. 
